
 

Director of Children’s Services: Steven Quinn 
Council Headquarters, Renfrewshire House, Cotton Street, Paisley PA1 1TZ 

Website:  www.renfrewshire.gov.uk 
 

Bushes Primary School & ELC Class 

Grampian Avenue, Glenburn, Paisley, PA2 8DW  

Tel: 0300 300 0149  

Email: bushesenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk 

Thursday 20th January 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Staffing Changes at Bushes 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you that a new member of staff has joined the team at Bushes. Mrs Fiona 

Simpson started with us on Monday, and she joins us as a permanent Early Learning and Childcare 

Officer. We are delighted to have Fiona join our ELC Class and look forward to her working with your 

children. I am sure you will join me in welcoming her to Bushes. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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